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Please visit the website for MRGA  www.mrga38.org Our website is being updated regularly by 
Sheila Soyster. Please contact Sheila with any information: sheila624@comcast.net or 732-892-7692.
Thank you Sheila. 

www.mrga38.org

Hello Fellow Artists,

Our Annual November Dinner at Doolan’s Shore Club was well attended. All the tables were buzzing with animated 
conversations and laughter. 

The December 1st meeting will be a hands on demo, sparking our creativity in creating unique holiday cards. Refresh-
ments start at 6pm, and the meeting starts at 6:30pm. Please make every effort to attend, and socialize with your fellow 
members in the spirit of the upcoming holidays. 

Our first members-only show in 2018 will be at the Pt. Pleasant Beach Library from January through March. Pauline 
Mickle and Sheila Soyster have organized this event. Check your trifold for additional information. 

Remember there will be NO JANUARY MEETING or newsletter. Mark your calendars:  our next meeting will be on 
Friday, February 2, 2018. 

Have a wonderful Holiday Season, and enjoy being with family and friends. 

Artfully yours,

Joanne Pisapia
President
jpisapia@dianeturton.com
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Newsletter information-Please Note
All submissions for the newsletter and changes to your address, phone or email should be sent by by email 
to MaryAnn Goodwin at maryanngoodwinarts@gmail.com by the 20th of the month for the next news-
letter. Newsletters are prepared the prior month for September, October, November, December, January/
February (Single issue in Feb.),  March, April, May, and June. When announcing an award please give the 
title of your work. Photographs should include the names of the persons in them except for a large group. 
“Classifieds” will run only once unless you request a repeat.

Next Meeting
Mark your calendars:  

Friday, February 2nd
Groundhog Day

Ray Moran was awarded a Merit Prize for his watercolor “ Rhodies “ at the Juried Art Harvest Exhibit 
of the Pine Shores Art Association.  The show runs until November 28th and is open to the public for 
viewing.

http://maryanngoodwinarts@gmail.com




November AnnualMember’s Dinner
Great time had by all. Guest speaker 
was Author, Linda Begin-Kruysman 
and featured a few a few of her books





Wall Library Reception
Wall Library Show and Reception 
Jeanine Nagrod won Peoples’ Choice 
Award. Great reception and nice turnout 
for the Artists.


